
It can be stressful if you have a power cut or 
your water supply is affected, especially if you

have a young family.

By joining the Priority Services Register:

How do I register?

You will be provided with a direct number to call

You will be kept up to date in the event of an 
unplanned power cut

You will be informed if any planned
interruptions are taking place

If you have children under the age of 5,
the register is 100% free to join. 

Contact Hope 4U to
find out how we can help.

www.hope4u.co.uk

ENMinfo@hope4u.co.uk

0330 320 2140

Do you need extra
support in a powercut?


